1SCHOOLSE

White River Valley Middle School has enrolled in Aunt Millie’s School Spirit
Program. Aunt Millie’s believes that education is vitally important to our
children and our communities. That's why they’ve created the School Spirit
Program — a program that will help us earn money when parents do
something you already do anyway: Buying bread! Help us raise funds by
saving specially-marked Aunt Millie’s, (SUNBEAM OR HOLSUM) and Soft
‘N Good bread bags.

It's easy! All you have to do is clip out and save the UPC codes on the
bottom of the bread bags. When we collect and turn them in, Aunt Millie’s
will pay us a nickel for every UPC. Those nickels add up fast, and we can
use the money for any school-oriented program.

We have one year under our belt and have a multitude of projects and
organizations that we hope to help fund for the 2017 — 2018 school year.

National Jr. Honor Society, Drama Club, outdoor picnic area just to mention
a few.

Weather school is in session or not we ask that you keep clipping and
saving to help contribute to the support of White River Valley Middle
School.



